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College Possible is a nonprofit organization that works to encourage low-income students to be admitted 

to and succeed in college. The 2015 omnibus higher education bill appropriated $250,000 to the Office 

of Higher Education in fiscal years 2016 and 2017 for immediate transfer to College Possible. The bill 

required College Possible to use the funds to “support programs of college admission and college 

graduation for low-income students through an intensive curriculum of coaching and support at both the 

high school and postsecondary level.” 

H.F. 3103 increases the fiscal year 2017 appropriation to College Possible from $250,000 to $550,000. 


